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GOVERNANCE 2005-2006 

Founded on and governed by the strengths of its 
members, the NRES Institute creates opportunities 
for collaboration among its members to work on 
complex problems and to disseminate results. The 
NRES Institute operates with two co-directors and 
an internal Steering Committee, which reflect the 
perspectives of the members of the Institute and 
ensure that it functions in accordance with its vision 
statement and purpose. During 2005-2006, the Co-
Directors were Drs. Michael Gillingham and 
Debra Straussfogel, and the Steering Committee 
Members were Drs. Lito Arocena, Art Fredeen 
(July-Dec 2005), Peter Jackson, Kathy Parker, 
and Roger Wheate (from Jan 2006).  
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